
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

19TH September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

SCOOTER TRAINING THURSDAY 21ST SEPTEMBER 2017 

We have arranged for children in Years 2, 3 & 4 to participate in some 

scooter training here at school.  

The purpose of the training is to encourage safe and active travel to 

school as part of a healthy, family lifestyle as well as to support the 

reduction in congestion outside the school. The training will take place 

on Thursday 21st September 2017 and each class will have a one hour 

session.  

If your child has a scooter, we request that your child brings it with 

them as the training providers have a limited supply. Ideally we would 

like your child to bring a helmet with them for the session.  

On the morning of the session, scooters can be left in the outdoor 

classroom. Please note that the sessions will still go ahead if it is 

raining, so please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat in 

school on this day.  

We are sure that the children will really enjoy the sessions.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

Mr Singleton 


